
 

 

June 12, 2023 
 
 
 
Lori Wing-Heier 
Director, Alaska Division of Insurance 
PO Box 110805 
Juneau, AK 99811-0805 
 
 
 
Dear Director Wing-Heier, 
 
I am writing today to express Moda’s continued support for the Section 1332 Innovation 
Waiver granted to Alaska as part of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act.   
 
Moda is one of two carriers currently participating in Alaska’s individual health insurance 
market.  Without this important waiver, which authorizes the Alaska Reinsurance Program, 
consumers in Alaska’s individual health insurance market would see significant negative 
impact and a decrease in the number of Alaskans able to access medical coverage.   
 
We strongly support and are appreciative of your continued efforts to secure this waiver and 
its funding.  Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions or if we may be of further 
assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jason Gootee 
Vice President, Sales & Strategic Market Development   



 


